
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 

 
SECOND READING OF SCHOOL BOARD POLICIES 

    
 
POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION: 
 
Attached is the second reading of School Board policies: 
 

• JHCCF – Pediculosis (Head Lice) 
• JHFF – Reporting Requirements Regarding Sexual Conduct with Students 
• JOB – Personally Identifiable Information 

 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 
In January, 2004 the Oregon School Board Association performed an audit of the 
Beaverton School District Board policies.  As a result of this audit, departments 
continue to work to reach compliance of the policies pertinent to their areas.  
Throughout the school year new policies and/or policy changes will be presented for 
your review. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
(13-353)   It is recommended that the School Board adopt these policy changes. 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
November 18, 2013 
















